
   
Reading Reward program 

 
PA Cyber students are encouraged to participate in a Reading Rewards program each year from October until 
March. Pizza Hut® Book-IT! Reading Rewards program is designed to encourage the love of reading for children 
in grades Kindergarten through 6th grade. 
 

Program Information 

This program is free to all students at PA Cyber who would like to voluntarily participate in reading 20 minutes 

each day.   

• Pizza Hut® Book-IT! Reading Rewards program is for students in grades K-6. 

• All participants will receive a certificate for a free Pizza Hut® personal pan pizza via email. 

• The program begins October 1st through March 31st.  Certificates are valid for 30 days from the 
date issued.  The Book-IT! Reading Rewards program does not offer substitutions. 

 

How to Participate 

1. Choose Your Goal 
Decide if you are setting a minute, page or book goal each month with your child. 
 

2. Track Your Goal 
Choose the method to track the goal by printing a Reading Tracker from the BookIT! Reading Rewards 
program website or make your own. 
 

3. Submit Your Tracker 
Sign [parent & child] and email the Reading Tracker if your child met their monthly goal between the 1st and 
10th of the following activity month to: readingrewards@pacyber.org.  Include in the subject line of the 
email: 

• Student’s first and last name  

• StudentID 

• Current Grade   

After submitting the first Reading Tracker you may receive an email from noreply@bookitprogram.com 

requesting permission for your child to participate in the BookIT! program.  Select, Yes!  This will allow us to 

deliver the reward certificate each month. 

 

Any questions, please email readingrewards@pacyber.org. 
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